
From: Shaki akinsanya  
Sent: 19 March 2023 08:45 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - Letter of support for 
redevelopment of the O2 Centre Masterplan 
 
Shaki akinsanya 
NW80SQ 
 
Dear Planning Team  

I am writing to support the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals planning 
reference number: 2022/0528/P.  
 

The area needs more housing, so I support it. 

  

Kind regards, 

Shaki akinsanya 

 


